
Our new values are designed to unite Brink’s team members across
the organization and enhance our global workplace culture. Over the
next few weeks, we will be collecting videos from our team members

about how they embody Brink’s Better Together values daily.

This week we are spotlighting “We Strive for Excellence” and had a
chance to hear from our team on what this means to them!

 

“In Region 1, we strive for excellence by practicing
open communication, setting clear goals, using
Lean tools, and tracking our progress,” said Todd

Chambers, Region 1 General Manager. 
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Save the Date! Brink’s U.S. & Canada Q3 Town Hall - (11/14)
Please join Danny Castillo and senior leaders for the Q3 2024 Town Hall.

The team will share an overview of business performance, customer
wins, success stories, Operations updates and more. There will also be

time for Q&A at the end of the meeting.

Please plan to join us Nov. 14 and watch your email for the invite.

S p e c i a l  E d i t i o n  

Values Spotlight: 
We Strive for Excellence

“Excellence is not just a goal, it’s a promise - we are
dedicated to not just meeting expectations, but

exceeding them. Together, through excellence, we
drive the future forward,” said Jeffrey Fort, Regional

Sales Executive.

 Join Us for Breast
Cancer Awareness

Month Event

“A key part of everything we work on is the continual
pursuit of perfection in our daily operations, our

commitment to excellence makes me proud to be a
part of the Brink’s team,” said David Scottow, Lean

Director.

See the full videos in the Quick Links section below!

In honor of Breast Cancer
Awareness Month, Brink’s Women’s
Resource Network (WRN) will host

Anya Kerkman, MPT, DPT, CLT-LAN, a
seasoned Physical Therapist and
Certified Lymphedema Therapist

with more than 24 years of
experience. 

Anya specializes in treating cancer
patients and will share insights on
how therapy plays a crucial role in

recovery.

Join us Wednesday, Oct. 23 from 12
p.m. – 1 p.m. CT. See the attached

flyer for more information! 

Anya Kerkman



We Drive Customer Success
We Strive For Excellence
We Protect
We Work Together
We Do What’s Right

Please send a short video to us by Friday, Oct. 25, sharing what “We Protect” means to you
for a chance to be featured in upcoming communications. We will be gathering videos on

each one of our values, each week. See the attached instructions for submitting videos.
Thanks in advance for your participation!

What Do Our New Values Mean to YOU?

Open Enrollment begins soon and to provide you with additional information and
resources to make the right decisions, the Global Total Rewards team will host two Q&A
sessions. 

The one-hour sessions are designed to answer many of the questions you may have
regarding open enrollment or our benefit plans. In addition, representatives from Anthem,
Optum Rx, and Alliant will attend to answer more specific questions related to healthcare
providers and options. 

Session 1: Oct. 29, 12 p.m. CT, 1 p.m. ET  
Session 2: Nov. 7, 2 p.m. CT, 3 p.m. ET 

Please watch your email for the Teams meeting invites. Thanks for your continued support. 
We’re here to help! 
Brink’s Global Total Rewards 
www.BrinksBenefits.com
(866-248-3424) 

Open Enrollment: Special Event – Q&A Sessions 
with Brink’s Leaders & Benefits Providers

Watch for a Special Edition One Brink’s Dashboard on Wednesday 
for more information about Open Enrollment!



Election Reminder: 
Early Voting Has Started - Be Prepared

The 2024 United States election is
here - be sure you are prepared.

Visit vote.gov to learn more and
find everything you need to vote in
your state.

You can check your registration
status, request an absentee ballot,
set election reminders, and more!

The Brink’s Global Information
Security team is hosting a special
event this month to raise
cybersecurity awareness. 

Please watch your email for a
Microsoft Teams invite that will be
shared prior to the virtual event. 

Mark your calendar and plan to join
us for “Building Responsible AI” on
Oct. 30 at 8 a.m. CST. Our experts
will discuss data privacy and
artificial intelligence in today’s world
and at Brink’s.

Be on the lookout for additional
cybersecurity awareness messages
throughout the rest of October.

Cybersecurity Awareness Month:
Upcoming AI Event

T-Mobile, is an
American wireless
network operator
headquartered in

Bellevue, Washington. 

T-Mobile is the third-
largest wireless carrier

in the United States, with
117.9 million subscribers

as of Dec. 31, 2023. The
company has annual

revenues of around $80
billion. 

Let’s continue to provide
top quality service to T-
Mobile, a loyal Brink’s

customer. 

A Closer Look

Customer Focus: 

News You Can Use



Breast Cancer Awareness: 
The Importance of Mammograms

Polish American Heritage Month
celebrates the positive impact Polish
Americans have had and continue to
have on the United States, as well as

Polish history and culture. 

Originally celebrated in August, Polish
American Heritage Month is now

observed in October to
commemorate the arrival of the first

Polish settlers in Jamestown, VA in
October 1608. 

First celebrated by the Polish
American Cultural Center in

Philadelphia in 1981, Polish American
Heritage Month is now recognized

nationally by the President and
Congress.

Polish American
Heritage Month

Global Diversity Awareness Month is celebrated in October
to recognize and appreciate the many cultures in the
world, and to promote inclusion. It's a time to learn about
new cultures, experience different ideas, and recognize the
value of cultural differences. 

Here are some ways you can celebrate:
Engage in Conversations
Support Diverse Voices
Try New Foods
Reflect on Your Own Heritage
Educate Yourself and Others

Recognizing Global Diversity in October

Get the Inside Scoop

Mammograms are important for breast cancer awareness and
prevention because they can detect breast cancer early, when

it's most treatable.
Early detection
Mammograms can detect breast cancer before symptoms
develop, including tumors that are too small to feel. 

Saves lives
Mammograms have helped reduce breast cancer mortality in
the U.S. by nearly 40% since 1990. 

High survival rate
When detected early, the 5-year relative survival rate for breast
cancer is 99%. 

The American Cancer Society recommends that women get
yearly mammograms from age 40 to age 75. Women should
ask their healthcare provider when a mammogram is right for

them.

Be sure to get your free annual physical and download the
Sydney Health app by Dec. 31, to avoid a surcharge in 2025!


